 Clackamas River Water PRoviders

MEETING MINUTES 

August 3, 2016
Attendance:
Dave Stone, City of Estacada

John Goodrich, City of Tigard

Wade Hathhorn, Sunrise Water Authority

Dan Bradley, Oak Lodge Water District/Commission

Joel Komarek, City of Lake Oswego

John Collins, South Fork Water Board

Todd Heidgerken, Clackamas River Water

Suzanne DeLorenzo, Clackamas River Water

Kim Swan, Clackamas River Water Providers

Christine Hollenbeck, Clackamas River Water Providers

Andrew Swanson, Water Environment Services

George Peck, Clackamas Vector Control District 

Dave Davis, NCCWC
Scott, Geosyntec

Agenda

Approval of June CRWP Meeting Notes 
Clackamas County Vector Control 
Emergency Bottle Water Project

Program Updates
LO Pipeline Project 

Round Table Updates

Approval of June Meeting Notes

Wade asked if there was a motion to approve the June minutes. 

Dan Bradley moves to approve the minutes, John Collins seconds the motion. Motion passes.  
Public Comment

None

Clackamas County Vector Control 

George Peck from the Clackamas County Vector Control District provided the group with a presentation on 
LO Pipeline Project Cooperative Agreement

Wade told the group that he had met with Joel and that it was agreed that construction of the pipeline at the LO/Tigard treatment plant should be completed as part of the current treatment plant construction.  Joel said that he thought that they would have cost number for the construction of this piece of pipe by the August meeting to share with everyone.  It was agreed that the corrosion control study could be completed at later date in the future.
Roundtable 

Sunrise 
Wade asked if anyone had been having to address Lead in water issues.  Suzanne said that CRW was developing a sampling plant to get ahead of the ball.  Dan said they had information about lead on the Oak Lodge webpage.  John Goodrich said that Tigard had been getting  a lot of calls. 
Tigard/LO 
John and Joel said that they are currently exploring different governance option for how to manage their joint water supply system once construction has been completed.  Because there are so much going on right now finishing up construction and switching Tigard over to the Clackamas that governance discussion had been put on hold.  The intent is to readdress them this coming fall and develop an implementation plan. 

Next CRWP meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, August 3rd from 9am – 11am at the NCCWC water treatment plant. 
